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Schemes started/ complete

• Brackley Market Place – scheme complete. Request to provide 
additional bollards on town hall side has been made. Awaiting results 
of Road Safety Audit 3 before arranging works to minimise revisits 
(RSA visit has been undertaken but we are awaiting the report).

• Broad Lane Evenley – works largely completed – street lighting to 
follow shortly to finish scheme



Programmed schemes

Dates outlined are linked to availability of contractors and county staff to 
supervise and therefore subject to change.  We will be trying to bring 
forward if possible if resources are freed up elsewhere. 

• Charwelton – works programmed for 30th June

• Whitfield – works programmed for 22nd June

• Thorpe Mandeville – works programmed for 27th July- request 
received by Parish Council to extend footway due to new 
development. Potential costs to be explored before any decision can 
be made.

• Boddington footway – works programmed for 5th October. Works 
delayed to outside bird nesting season following inspection of 
vegetation to be removed. 



Programmed schmes cont’d

• Farthinghoe – works programmed for 14th September

• Byfield

- Banbury Road Crossing – works programmed for 24th August

- High Street Crossing – works programmed for 21st September

- Woodford Road Priority Working – works programmed for 5th 
October

• VAS 

First programmed for 16th July (Chipping Warden) but we are waiting to 
see if it will be manufactured in time. 

We are talking to both Swarco and Eon regarding a programme of works to 
deliver all signs. It is a bit slower than liked as some staff involved have 
been furloughed but we are hopeful of completing all these this summer. 



Schemes in design phase

• The work in Aston le Walls is being priced although there 
have been some concerns raised by the Parish regarding 
the designed scheme so we are talking to them further. 

• Aiming to have prices back by the end of June/early July.


